
QUINCY BREAKFAST OPTIMIST CLUB 
TO HELP ADAMS COUNTY PLAYERS 

 
The Quincy Breakfast Optimist Club, in an effort to support junior golf and 
encourage players from Adams County to participate in the 2020 Pepsi Little 
People’s Golf Championships, will pay a part of the entry fee for the first 30 
players from Adams County who wish to participate in the 2020 event. 
 
The BOC will pay $20 toward the entry fee for boys and girls 3-7; $30 for boys 
and girls 8-9; $35 for boys and girls 10-11 and $40 for boys and girls 12-18. 
 
When sending in entries for any Adams County player, the amount sent should 
reflect these discounts. 
 
Any questions should be addressed to Tournament Director Nan Ryan at 
jrgolfer@littlepeoplesgolf.com or 217-257-5718. 
	


